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INTEGRATED PEST MANAGEMENT ANNUAL NOTICE 

 

 

 

Central School District #301 practices Integrated Pest Management, a program that 

combines preventive techniques, non-chemical pest control methods, and the 

appropriate use of pesticides with a preference for products that are the least harmful to 

human health and the environment. Applications of pesticides are made only when 

deemed necessary to control a pest problem and after trying other means to control the 

problem. The term “pesticide” includes insecticides, herbicides, rodenticides, 

fungicides, miticides and desiccants. 

 

We have a registry of parents who will be notified in the event of pesticide applications. 

Anyone who would like to be notified should email their request to the following email 

address: pesticides@central301.net. Information required in the email should include 

your name, school and an email address in which to respond. Your information will then 

be added to our contact group. 

 

Please be advised, if there is an immediate threat to health or property that requires 

treatment before notification can be sent out, parents will receive notification as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dan Polowy 
 

 

Dan Polowy 

Director of Facility Operations 

Central Community School District #301 
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